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MURRAY R. EDELMAN

VICE PRESIDENT
NUCLEAR

April 16, 1986
PY-CEI/NRR-0451 L

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C., 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Seismic Event Evaluation
Status Report

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter forwarde a progress report on our seismological and geological
prograns originally described to you in Attachment | of our letter dated
February 28, 1986 (PY-CEI/NRR-0438L). The results to date do not alter the
preliminary conclusions previously identified.

Additional interim reports of the reeults of ongoing programe will be provided
on & monthly basis. If you have any questions, please let us know,

Vgry truly yoiri.z

Murray R." Edalman
Vice President
Nuclear Group
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